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Manly Dam is beautiful. We shouldn't risk it. We can get to the freeway in 20 minutes out of 
rush hour. After suffering many years of disturbance, with the building of the underpass at the 
local hospital, tunnels are not the answer to congestion. That piece of infrastructure is already a 
very expensive underground car park in rush hour. This project will yield the same results whilst 
damaging our local area, costing a fortune and with no benefit. Build an extra crossing at the spit 
if you must, tunnel under Mosman, but please, leave Manly Dam alone. 


